
 

 

 
 
 
 

Monday 1st April 2019 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
RE: Boreatton Park Residential 
  
When your child is in Year 5 next year, they will have the opportunity to go to Boreatton Park 
on Wednesday 29th April for two nights until Friday 1st May 2020. Boreatton Park is an 
outdoor adventure centre where the children will have the opportunity to take part in lots of 
exciting outdoor pursuits such as raft building, den making, the zip wire and abseiling.  
If you would like to find out more about the centre, you can go to their website at:  
 
http://www.pgl.co.uk/PGLWeb/individuals/centres/Boreatton Park.htm  
 
The cost of the trip is £230 per child including transport. However, if deposits are paid before 
May this year, £8 will be discounted per child meaning the cost to parents will be £222. Final 
payments are to be made to PGL by March 2020 and as we are aware of the high cost of the 
trip to parents, we are starting the payment plan this academic year.   
 
If you would like your child to go, please give permission via ParentPay, with a non-refundable 
deposit of £40 before Tuesday 30th April. You can choose to pay off small amounts as you 
wish via ParentPay, otherwise, the following payment plan should be followed. 
 
30th April 2019 £40 deposit 
31st May 2019 £22 
28th June 2019 £20  
31st July 2019 £20 
30th August 2019 £20  
30th September 2019 £20  
31st October 2019 £20 
29th November 2019 £20  
28th February 2020 £20 
29th March 2020 £20 
 
Many thanks,  
 

 
Mrs L Kelly 
Headteacher 


